
A message from the Executive Head

 Nursery - Khalid
 Reception - Naomi
 Yr 1 - Teniola
 Yr 2 -  Coby
 Yr 3 -  Marley
 Yr 4 -  Lucia
 Yr 5 - Brogan
 Yr 6 - Sharon

Tuesday 17th
Dec

KS2 - Carol
singing at Jazz

Court 10am

Wednesday
18th Dec
Yr 2-3 -
Nativity

9.30am and
3.45 pm - All

Welcome

Thursday
19th Dec

Class
Christmas

Parties

Friday 20th
Dec

Break Up

Hello everyone, we have had a lovely week here at St. George's! Yesterday we
visited Scarborough Spa for the performance of Cinderella. The children had
such a good time, and it was wonderful to see them having fun and engaging

with the actors and the storyline! 

Our Nursery, EYFS and Y1 class treated us all to an amazing Nativity
performance and as I said it was brilliant to have so many families with us to
watch, it really adds to the event and the children love to see you in school!

A big thanks to Alison our cook who treated us all to a superb Christmas
Lunch! We all really appreciate her hard work and culinary skill!

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Krlic 

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR

There will be no celebration assembly on Friday
20th December

Friday 13th December 2024

A message from the Executive Head

Mission
Statement Stars

of the Week

Lord help me bring peace to others.  Where
there is hate, help show me love.  Where there is
doubt, give me faith.  May peace and love fill my
heart, show me the way to light and love. Amen

Weekly Prayer

Celebration Assembly

Dates for
your diary



       As Winter is here and it is very cold, we
urge parents to send children with, coats,

hats , scarves and gloves. Even a spare pair or
socks and Wellies.

We like to get outside as much as possible
even in the cold.

Polite Reminder:
Children are required to wear school uniform

at all times.
This is  a Red sweat shirt, White T shirt, black

trouser or skirt and black shoes.
We have an increase in children wearing

trainers and tracksuit bottoms, this is not
required uniform.

Thank you for your support

Wrap Around Care is run by Mr
Routledge daily from 3.30 -

5.30pm.
Just log onto Parent Pay to Pre

Book and Pre Pay.

Gymnastics after school club is on
Monday afternoons, 3.30 - 4.40pm
- Please ask at the school office for

a letter to sign up

Football Club is on Thursday
afternoons, 3.30 - 4.30pm - Please
ask for a letter at the school office

Safeguarding

As we are approaching Christmas,
we are encouraging parents to
extra vigilant with their children
online over the festive period. We
speak about online safety regularly
but feel it is extra important with
lots of children spending more and
more time on social media
platforms and gaming platforms. If
you have any questions, please
speak to Miss Cable or Mr Krlic. 

Another busy week for attendance. Unfortunately, whole school
attendance has dropped to 90.3% for the academic year. We

appreciate this is a busy time of year and time you want to spend
with your family and friends, but we would appreciate your

support for the last week of term and ensure your child is in school
every day next week. We have lots of fun activities planned to

keep them in the festive spirit. 

AttendanceAttendance

Uniform

After School Clubs

N  - 97%
R  - 90.4%
Y1 - 92.8%
Y2 - 94.4%
Y3 - 92.7%
Y4 - 78.5%
Y5 - 96.5%
Y6 - 89%


